
The Controller’s Office would like to 
invite you to the retirement celebration 
of John Downing 
 

Join us: 
February 18, 2014 – 2:00 pm to 4:00 pm 

In the FBS Training Room 
404 Park Building 

 
John Downing has served the University for 25 
years primarily in Payables, through the 
PeopleSoft implementation and many upgrades, 
$1 billion plus in annual payments and over 
400,000 transactions per year, ensuring a 
smooth operation.  John has decided to pursue 
the next phase of his life, announcing his well-
deserved retirement, to begin February 19th.   

 
This is the official invitation for all those who wish to celebrate 
with John and we do not want to miss anyone 


